Important Basketball
Tournament Update!

Due to the scheduling of the tournament games, all NBES basktball
players, both boys and girls team members, will need to be at NBES b
7:45am at the latest on Friday December 7. Our bus to BSS will leave at
7:50am sharp. Al players still need to be picked up at BSS by 4:30 by
parents or pre-arranged carpool.

Please do not forget a large lunch and water bottle!

Attached to the back of this notice is a schedule of all the girls and boys
games. All games will be played in the BSS gymnasium.
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